EDITORIAL
OFFICE OF
SSTHESS
ATLANTIC
MONTHLY
4 PARK ST,
B BOSTON

December 3, 1908,

Dear Madam: -

We are very much cbhliged to
you for the courteous proposal of your
favor of November 21st, and very sorry
to write you that our programme for
next year includes so much in the na-

ture of reminiscence that it would be

impossible for us to take advantage

- of your kind suggestion,

Very truly yours,

TL S L

Mrs, A. w; Tourgée.






